
From: Soura, Christian
To: Boles, Les <LBoles@budget.sc.gov>

Date: 12/19/2012 12:07:17 PM
Subject: RE: page 12 Draft correction--Budget process

                Thanks – it’s fixed.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Boles, Les 

Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2012 11:29 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: page 12 Draft correction--Budget process
 
Christian,
 
On the Budget calendar/milestone  chart on page 12 , the BEA revised estimate comes in February right before the 
W&M takes up the budget Not in March when the House debates the bill.  The chart was correct in an earlier draft.
 
 
Les
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